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Greetings, New Hope family!  
 
The Pastoral Screening Committee (PSC) presented an update on the Pastoral screening process on Saturday, 
October 30, 2021 at a quarterly church meeting. The Committee presented demographics of the applicant pool, 
status of where we are in the screening process, and an outline of the next steps in the process. The PSC progress 
wheel has been updated along with the Phase chart below. New Hope church members were provided with detailed 
information when they registered for the meeting. If you did not receive a copy of the meeting materials, you may 
contact the church office to obtain one. 
 
The Committee is preparing to communicate with those applicants that 
will no longer be considered at this time. Those that will be considered 
further, will also be contacted in preparation for initial interviews. We 
ask for your continued patience as we move through this next phase.  
The Committee continues to solicit the prayers of the New Hope MBC family 
and ask that you remain open to seeing who God will reveal as our next Pastor. 
  
 
 
 

“Obey your spiritual leaders and do what they say. 
Their work is to watch over your souls, and they are 
accountable to God. Give them reason to do this with 
joy and not with sorrow. That would certainly not be 
for your benefit” (Hebrews 13:17 NLT). 
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Deacon John Lumpkin 
Trustee Janie Fulton 
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Communicate with the Committee: 
New Hope Missionary Baptist Church 
Attention: Pastoral Screening Committee 
P.O. Box 438 
Southfield, Michigan 48037-0438 
Email: nhmbcpsc@newhope-mbc.org 
Webpage: www.newhope-mbc.org 

The Pastoral Screening Committee 

Phase 1 - Planning and Process Development 
Phase 2 – Church Survey 
Phase 3 – Announcement 
Phase 4 – Application Acceptance/ Screening 
Phase 5 – Candidate Contact 
Phase 6 – Candidate Selection 
Phase 7 – Finalist Offer/Start Date 
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